
 

The next Board meeting will be Thursday, November 7
th

, 7pm at Dave’s Creek (Annual Homeowner’s Meeting) 

$3,7485  is past due to Gran Forest Swim and Tennis as of September 30, 2002 

ACCESS Management (Jennifer Gordon at  770/777-6890 ext. 128) 

To make an announcement in the newsletter, email dongraff@granforest.com 
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Board Members 2002 
President Deborah Signa  770/205-5812 

V President Nicole Beringson 770/888-7914 

Treasurer Don Graff 770/205-7616 

Secretary Barbara Hayes 770/205-8228 

Asst. Secty. Julia Williams 678/513-2656 

 

 

Tree Issue Update 
The Publix Marketplace developer planted some 

Leyland Cypress trees across from our front 

entrance to replace those removed for the sewer 

line. The Board approved funding to buy enough 

additional trees to completely span that strip of 

property. 

 
Improvements 
The old pool cover needed replacement this year, 

and as discussed at the Summer Homeowner’s 

Meeting, a Loop-Loc type of cover was purchased.  

This cover adds safety and improves the appearance 

of the pool area during the out-of-season months. 

 
 

 

Yard of the Month for October 2002 is awarded to 

Marcie and David Thurmond of 1450 Redbud Way.  See the 

pictures on the web.  Next month could be your chance to win 

a $50 Home Depot gift certificate! 

 

 

 

 
There will be a ‘Best Community Spirit’ award for 

October for the Halloween season ($50 gift certificate) 

 
 

 

NEIGHBORHOOD ANNOUNCEMENTS... 
 

Ladies night out- 

October 23
rd

 6:30pm, Artistic Adventures (call for details) 

RSVP to Lisa at 770/889-3337 
 

The “End of the Summer” Party was a terrific success!  

Over 50 people showed up (even with the rain) and enjoyed 

Gonzo’s Mexican Food and Margaritas… What a bunch of 

great sports!  Thanks to all who helped make this party a 

success…  See the web site for pictures. 

 

The Annual Board Meeting/Election of Officers will be 

Thur, Nov 7
th

, 7-8:45pm at Daves Creek Elementary.  ALL 

board positions need to be filled… come and make your voice 

heard.  Also, there will be two $50 door prizes (great odds)! 

 

Patriot Sanitation will have a table at the Annual Board 

meeting with information on their Waste Disposal Program.  

The Board would like to look into having as few trash 

companies as possible coming through the neighborhood. 

 

Please welcome our new neighbors: 

1545 Loblolly Lane- Miles, Michelle, Samuel (age 6) 

& Benjamin (age 5) Walker  

 
If you have new neighbors or are new to the neighborhood, please contact any 

Board member, and the Welcoming Committee will ensure a Welcome Basket 

is delivered! 
 

'Community Cop' Corner 
There have been complaints of cats roaming free and 

invading people’s garages, yards and homes!  All 

animals (including cats) are covered under the 

Forsyth County Animal Control Ordinance.  Per this 

ordinance: Animal at large means any animal not 
under restraint or voice control and off the property 
of its owner. If an animal has no known owner or 
keeper, then it shall be considered "at large" when 
on any public or private property.  
 

See http://www.forsythsheriff.org (Programs/Animal 

Control).   Contact Forsyth County Animal Control if 

you are having problems.   

http://www.forsythsheriff.org/

